
 

 

 
Memorandum No ASP GBT 2018-1 
 
20 January 2018 
 
To:  All UP-ASP Non-Tenured University Research Associates  
 
 
From:  Grace Barretto-Tesoro, Ph.D. 
 Officer-in-charge 
 
Subject: URA Term  
 

 
(Minutes of the ASP Faculty Meeting on 18 September 2017) 
 
Please be informed that the URA position is a two-year, non-tenured Early Career Position. 
URAs can only reapply for a maximum of two times. There is no automatic renewal.  
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